
 
 

   

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 65 of 2014 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/132/89  
  
03 September 2014 
 
 

 Further Filming at “il-Bajja ta’ Mgarr ix-Xini,” Gozo 
 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners, owners of 
vessels and bathers, that further to Notice to mariners No 41 and 60 of 2014 
regarding filming at “Il-Bajja ta’ Mgarr ix-Xini”, with immediate effect and until the 
15th November 2014, the no go limits have been extended to sector of 800m radius 
centred on: 
 
 Latitude    Longitude 
 
 36° 0.989’    14° 16.360’ 
 
In view of the above Mariners, owners of vessels and bathers are instructed not to 
enter the above area without prior permission from the Ports and Yachting 
Directorate, or under instructions of the filming organisers.  
 
Mariners are to comply with instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (Valletta 
VTS) AFM Patrol vessels, Police and Transport Malta Enforcement Officers who will 
be patrolling the area 
 
Charts affected: BA 211A, 194 and 2537. 




